
   
 

       
 
Walsall Children’s Services 
 
 
 
 
 
Report to:   Schools Forum 
 
 
 
Date:    3 March 2009 
 
 
 
Subject: 14 – 19  Partnership Representation 
 

 
 
Contact:  Julie Taylor (julie.taylor@walsallcs.serco.com) 
   
 
 
 
Purpose of the report: To notify existing members of the appointment of a local 

authority 14-19 Partnership representative to the Schools 
Forum 

 
 
 
Decision: None required 
 
 
 
Implications 
 
 
Financial: None as a direct result if this report 
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1. Introduction 
 
1.1 The Schools Forums (England) (Amendment) Regulations 2008 which came into force on 

11 February 2008 require Schools Forum to have representation from the local authority 14-
19 Partnership and the early years private, voluntary and independent sector. 

 
1.2 Walsall Schools Forum already has an early years member from the private, voluntary and 

independent sector but up to now there has been no official 14-19 Partnership 
representation.  
 

2. 14-19 Partnership Representation  
 

2.1 The Walsall 14-19 Strategy Board has nominated Amarjeet Bassi 
(abassi@walsallcollege.ac.uk) as its representative on the School Forum. Amarjeet is the 
Principal of Walsall College 

 
2.2 Amarjeet will be invited to School Forum meetings, commencing with the next meeting on 3 

March 2009. 
 


